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299 South Main Street, Suite A, Alpharetta, Georgia 30009

Subject: Withdraw Rezoning Request

Dear Snellville Planning and Development,

| am writing to formally request that the rezoning request (RZ 25-02) submitted by Apex Land Company, LLC and LJA

Engineering be withdrawn.

This request is made to allow additional time to re-submit the application without parcels 5060 283 and 5060 359,
resulting in an alternative site plan. We appreciate your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Please confirm receipt of this request and let me know if any additional steps or documentation are required to complete

this process. Thank you for your time and attention.
Sincerely,

Tyler Lasser | Business Development Manager

Land Development
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